
 Dear First Graders: 

 Welcome to First Grade!  Are YOU excited?  We can’t wait to meet 
 you! We will be sharing a fantastic year together learning about 
 many new things.  We are so eager to learn, explore and grow 
 together as a First Grade family. 

 Enjoy the Summer… stay safe, have fun and keep reading!! 

 See you on September 1, 2023 
 The First Grade Teachers 

 First Grade Supplies 

 ●  Reusable water bottle (no spill top) 
 ●  4 Black Thin Expo Dry Erase Markers (no odor and not 

 washable) 
 ●  Dry Erase Marker Eraser 
 ●  2 Erasers  - White are best 
 ●  Pencil Sharpener –  with built in holder for shavings 
 ●  12  #2  pre-sharpened  pencils 
 ●  24-Pack Crayola Crayons (1 box) 
 ●  12-Pack Crayola Colored Pencils (1 box) 
 ●  Kleenex – one box of facial tissues 


